July 2, 1969

To the President of the University of Oregon:

It is the consensus of opinion of the Black Student
Union that the O0ffice of Minority Relations continue
to function. As Donald Warfield has resigned as
Director of OMR, affective June 30, 1969, the B.S.U.
feels that Johnny C. Holloway should be appointed
as Director of OMR.

The B.S.U. also feels that OMR should become more
affective in dealing with the problems of Minority
Students. With this thought in mind, we feel that
OMR should be funded through September, 1969 in
order to plan its function during the academic year,
September, 1969 through June, 1970, with Johnny C.
Hol loway as its Director.

qkq The Black Student Union
|
W‘ﬂ/

g " QI
WM%V iﬁ"‘
@Mb



	379

